
Key Stage 2 Christmas 

Performance 

           ‘Super Star’ 

Wednesday 13th December 2pm 

Thursday 14th December 6pm 

Please come and join us for this years Christmas show. Each family will be 

allocated two tickets in total.  This is to ensure we meet Health and Safety 

regulations.  Please complete and return the slip below to the office no later 

than Friday 1st December indicating how many will be attending. Babies and 

toddlers are very welcome to attend the show, seated on parent’s knees. 

However, please can we request that they are taken out of the hall if they start 

to become restless or disruptive, so as not to spoil the enjoyment of others.  If 

you have any special requirements regarding access please let the office know. 

We have limited space and therefore we request that prams only be brought if 

necessary. Please can I ask that you do not take photographs during the show, 

time will allowed after the show to take pictures of your child.  Please can I 

remind you that pictures of other children should not be taken and must not be 

shared on social media.  Thank you and enjoy the show.  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 

Childs name:                                       Class: 

Christmas Concert for KS2 – Wednesday 13th December 2pm 

Number attending __________ 

Christmas Concert for KS2 – Thursday 14th December 6pm 

 Number attending __________ 

Maximum of 2 places is in total for both shows NOT 2 for each show. 

Please return the slip to the office no later than FRIDAY 1st December – Spare 

tickets will be available upon request from Monday 4th December on a first come first serve 

basis – please contact the office to make a request 


